
Voices Wanted !

 
to the Naugatuck Valley this winter!

Ever wanted to sing in a gospel choir? Well here’s your chance! Join a choir of 
volunteer singers from throughout the Valley under the direction of Angela Clemmons, 
a professional singer for more than 35 years and director of the acclaimed “Shoreline 
Soul” performances in Madison, CT.

 
this-couldn’t-possibly-be-Naugatuck-Valley concert of traditional and contemporary
Take part in six two-hour workshops, culminating in a hand-clapping, foot stomping,

much the choir learns and how confident they become in six short weeks, particularly when many have

 
gospel and holiday music on December 12, 2023!

Training Sessions  6:45  -  8:45 p.m.
September 13, September 20, October 11, October 25, November 15, December 6

The Church of the Good Shepherd, 135 Mountain Road, Seymour

 

“Our weekly sessions are upbeat, fun and very user-friendly,” Clemmons said, “No one needs to know 
how to read music. All songs are taught by ear and everyone is given a practice CD. It’s amazing how 

never sung gospel before.”
The cost to participate is $30 per singer.

Sign up online at https://valleysoul23.givesmart.com.

 

For more information, contact Lisa Nista at 203-732-7384 or lnista@griffinhealth.org
 

Although the workshop is primarily for adults, youth who are able to follow a lyric sheet are welcome to participate.


